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Our students attended a mini assembly this week

We talked about positive behavior, respectful attitudes and how to have positive attendance at school. We are
starting to hand out Golden Tickets again this week. Students receive tickets when they do something that is
respectful, responsible, or safe. It can be an act of kindness, a thoughtful gesture, or a helpful act. Our students
can also receive a Positive Referral from their teachers. These are given to two children in each class,each
week. Students are selected by their teachers to receive these certificates for exceptional behavior!

We are beginning our attendance drawings this month. We will draw for prizes each month for students who are
at school and who are not tardy. Students have an opportunity to win a prize for positive attendance! They are
excited about this opportunity!

Our next Harvest Festival event meeting will take place on October 1st. Please, join the community team that
will continue this fun community event! The event will take place on October 26 at the elementary school!
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